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Editorial 
 
 
 

Dear Reader, 
 
It is with excitement and enthusiasm that we publish the first edition of the Annals of 
Emerging Technologies in Computing (AETiC). It is our vision that the new journal will quickly 
become a recognised and authoritative repository for research and innovation that has a 
significant impact on the world in which we live. The pace of technological advancement 
seems to be continually accelerating and its ever increasing impact on societies in both well-
developed and emerging economies shows no sign of abating. It is hoped that this new journal 
with help document and nurture such technological advancement in the years that lie ahead. 
 
The primary focus of the journal will be on the computing aspects of such technological 
advancements. Moreover, it is our intention that the majority of papers will have a real-world, 
application oriented, aspect to them. In this way we hope to present ideas and innovations 
that have a tangible, quantifiable, benefit to them rather than being purely theoretical in 
nature. 
 
Over the coming years, it is our intention to have special issues of the journal linked to 
established conferences and themes that are pertinent to the journal’s readers. In that 
regard, we seek to work with you in making our vision a reality and, to that end, welcome 
your ideas and contributions. To miss quote Abraham Lincoln, we want “a journal of the 
people, facilitated by the people, for the people.”      
   
With best wishes, 
 
 
Professor Andrew Ware, 
On behalf of the Editorial Board, 
Annals of Emerging Technologies in Computing (AETiC) 
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